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Dear Parents/Carers, 
  
Please see below details regarding National Bike Week which might be of interest to you. 
  
  

National Bike week 6-14th June  
 

Cycling has been a great release for many families during the pandemic and we hope you’ll 

continue to enjoy cycling with the family and celebrate by taking part in the 

Bike Week festivities between 6-14 June. It’s your chance to celebrate all that’s great about 

cycling. 

The latest Government rules say although we have to maintain our social distancing and be at 

home where we can, unlimited exercise is now permitted. 

To help keep families active during this time Cambridgeshire Road Safety Officers are promoting 

Cycling UK’s free Bike Week resource pack with indoor and outdoor activities you can do as a 

family. From cooking to colouring, to bike challenges, it’s got it all. 

https://www.cyclinguk.org/bikeweek/activities-for-families  
  

Kind regards, 
  

 
Clare Moffat 
PA to the Headteacher 
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